
To the Chair and Committee members, 

 

I am in full support of repealing the CA Car Emission standards.   

 

- The clean car act has no measurable positive impact on the environment 

 

- The good people of MN want to conserve our beautiful land and waters.  So why is the 
government artificially forcing something Minnesotans are already doing?  Forcing 
technology or unrealistic standards backfires and causes resentment or rushed 
results.  Moving at a natural pace enables efficient, beneficial, and the best long term 
results. Being rushed into something causes unforeseen consequences.   

 

- CA has already put these standards into place.... and has suffered the 
consequences.  Trade and economics have been adversely affected.  There are multiple 
reports of neighboring states trying to help with CA’s wildfires having their emergency 
vehicles turned away due to emission compliance issues. Fires and the tons of carbon they 
produce were left to burn due to laws over vehicle emissions.  

 

The clean car act is full of burdensome regulations that further stagnate our economy 
with no positive environmental outcomes.  Time to repeal! 

 

Sara Bertschinger 

Pine Island, MN 

 


